
 

 

5th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Learning from home: If a year group is required to self-isolate for a period of up to 14 days. 

 

We would like to share with you our plans for learning from home should your son/daughter’s year group be 

required to self-isolate for up to 14 days as a result of a Covid outbreak within the bubble. 

 

You will have seen Mr Kelly’s recent letter about the procedures that we will follow should this scenario occur. 

 

Please can you kindly read the attached which gives you information about how your son/daughter will learn 

from home in this scenario. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

Mr Naisbitt 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


